
We are pleased to announce the appointment of Craig Delves as our new General Manager. 
 
Craig, who lives in Harpenden, has been a member at Harpenden Common Golf Club for over 20 years and has 
vast experience in management at a senior level. Craig will begin full time from Monday 5th April as he currently 
has work commitments to complete. However, Craig has agreed to work with Barry Randall during his notice 
period to facilitate transfer of knowledge. In addition, during March he will work part time to build into the role 
and support the teams preparing the club for opening once the pandemic regulations are relaxed. 
 
Craig has stated that he looks forward to working with Manco, the staff and members, to continue the leadership 
that ensures HCGC remains a club for its members, known for its premier course and facilities and its friendly and 
welcoming environment. 
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